
 

 

Discontinuation of SDS-CT-UNI-H1 

Please be advised that Holocom has discontinued the SDS-CT-UNI-H1 and replaced 

it with the SEC-WM-PB10-H1, effective immediately. 

The SEC-WM-PB10-H1 features the following changes relative to the SDS-CT-UNI-

H1: 

 A small increase in width and depth 

 A slightly larger door opening 

 A door with a locking hasp for use with the S&G Series 8077 padlock 

 

These changes were made to accommodate inspection standards which call for an 

enclosure mounted flush to the wall to allow access for visual examination of the 

inside.   

Please update any pending design documents and/or purchase orders by replacing 

all quantities of the SDS-CT-UNI-H1 with the SEC-WM-PB10-H1/S&G Series 8077 

padlock combination. 

Please contact Holocom for further questions, clarifications, or assistance in 

choosing the recommended solution for your project.    
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